
Selinsgrove Area Middle School 
Hassle-Free Donation Project 

Hello Parents! 

The Middle School understands how busy you are, and we’d like to invite you to join in our Hassle-Free Donation 
Project.  The Hassle-Free Donation Project is the only method the Middle School will be fundraising.  That means less 
stress about selling to family and co-workers again, no collecting orders and money, and no picking up or distributing. 
 
Your donation will go directly to your student’s class account which will follow them all the way through their senior 
year. With this direct donation campaign, there will be no need to hold a sales-based fundraiser during the year. 

Detach below document and return to the MS Office with your donation 
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Hassle-Free Donation 

I don’t want to hit up friends, family, and co-workers for purchases; walk, swim, or run in any activity; or bake endless 
cupcakes.  I am making this donation to express my support for my Middle School student(s) and appreciation for not having 
to buy, sell, or do anything except fill out this form. 
 
 ______ $10   ______ $20   ______ $30     ______ $40       ______$50        ______ $100           ________ Other    
 
Donor’s Name _________________________________________________   
 
1st Student Name_______________________________________________ Graduation Year________   

2nd Student Name_______________________________________________ Graduation Year________ 

3rd Student Name_______________________________________________ Graduation Year________ 

 
Please submit this form and your check, made out to SAMS to the MS office any time throughout the school year.   

All money raised will be save and used for their 8th grade field trip. Their field trip destination will be determined by the total 
amount donated during their 3 years at the MS. Any money remaining in their class account will be forwarded to the HS for 
future class needs. 

The middle school will pay for the bussing to the destination chosen by the class.  

Thank you for supporting your student(s) 

John Bohle, Principal     Colton Moyer, Assistant Principal 

 


